Orr&Reno

Douglas L. Patch dpatch@orr-reno.com Direct Dial 603.223.9161 Direct Fax 603.223.9061 Admitted in NH and MA NHPUC 2SEP'16AM9:01

September 1, 2016

HAND DELIVERED AND VIA EMAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Petition of New Hampshire Transmission, LLC for Approval of Financing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of New Hampshire Transmission, LLC I am filing an original and seven (7) copies of a Petition for Approval of Financing and accompanying documents.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Douglas L. Patch

DLP/eac

Enclosures

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate by email

1589942 1